COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
1401 EAST BROAD STREET
RICHMOND, VIRGINIA 23215 2000

Charles A. Kilpatrick, P.E.
Commissiotier

July 20, 2017

CONTRACT AWARD

UPC: 107458

Project No. 0064-043-602

I-64 Widening, Exit 200-205
Richmond District

Contract No.: C00107458DB95

Ms. Jo Ellen Sines, DBIA

Vice President, Project Development
Corman Construction, Inc.

12001 Guilford Road

Annapolis Junction, Maryland 20701

Dear Ms. Sines:

The Virginia Department of Transportation on July 19, 2017 approved the award of a contract
for the design and construction on the above project to Corman-Branch, a Joint Venture based on
your bid of $43,385,000.00. The execution of this contract is subject to any necessary
concurrence of the Federal Highway Administration and that of other pertinent authorized
agencies, if applicable.

You will be advised of final execution of the contract by the Department.

Sincerely,

Signature is on file with the Alternative Project Delivery Division.

DonE. Silies
Director of Contracts

VirginiaDOT.org
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CC: Bart A. Thrasher, P.E., Richmond District Engineer

Shane Mann, P.E., Richmond District Construction Engineer

Jason Williams, P.E., Richmond District Project Manager

Shailendra G. Patel, P.E., DBIA, Division Administrator, Alternative Project Delivery

Jeffrey A. Roby, P.E., DBIA, Design-Build Program Manager, Alternative Project Delivery
Division

Joseph A Clarke, P.E., DBIA, Senior Project Delivery Engineer, Alternative Project Delivery
Division



